
 

August 6th, 2021 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
On Monday, August 9th, the Private Property Debris Removal Intake Center located at 
1551 East Napoleon Street opens at 9:30 A.M. If your property has disaster generated 
debris (trees, stumps, vegetation, construction, and demolition materials) that you cannot 
remove and poses a threat to public health and safety or if your home has suffered 
catastrophic structural damage, you may apply for assistance through the Hurricane Laura 
Private Property Debris Removal and Demolition Program. Applicants will need to come 
into the Intake Center and complete an Application and Right of Entry form. 
Additionally, all applicants will need to bring with them the following documentation:  
 

• Proof of Loss or Statement of Loss from Insurance/Insurance Policy (if insured) 
• Copy of Driver’s License or Valid ID 
• Copy of Tax statement or Deed to Document Ownership 

 
For any questions regarding the application please email 
CityofSulphurPPDR@Tetratech.com or call 337-258-5168. 
Private Property Debris Removal Intake Center Hours are as follows:  
Monday through Friday from 9:30 A.M. to 7:00 P.M. and Saturday from 10:00 A.M. to 
 4:00 P.M.  
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